Mrs. DiLago’s 4th Grade Academy
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: C:\Documents and Settings\Kaitlyn\Local Settings\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\96OLG97F\dglxasset[1].aspx]    Important Dates:

August 16th ~6:00 PTO
August 17th ~Early Release 1:45
August 25th ~Open House 5:30

I WILL have Open House on August 25th, from 5:30-6:30.  We were going to be out of town that day but our dates changed.


My goal for this year is to help your child to be an independent and responsible learner, as well as, to show him or her how to make responsible choices. My expectations for the students this year will be high. They will need to work hard and do their best. 



What are we learning this week?

Reading:  We will be reading, Tales of the Fourth Grade Nothing by Judy Blume. Fourth grader Peter Hatcher has a terrible problem – his little brother Fudge.

Reading Homework:  Complete assignment on vocabulary.com.  Use this link http://vocab.com/join/2V0A81Y

Math: TOPIC 1
In Class	             Homework from Workbook
	Monday  Topic 1.1			Topic 1.1
	Tuesday Topic 1.2			Topic 1.2
	Wednesday Topic 1.3		Topic 1.3
	Thursday Topic 1.4			Topic 1.4
	Friday 1.5				None

Please keep math workbook at home and just return the page that is due.

Social Studies: Interpret political and physical maps using map elements.  

Science: We will be learning about the scientific method.
 The scientific method is the process for experimentation that is used to explore observations and answer questions.   
Week of August 15, 2015
There are no grades posted on Edline this week.  Grades will begin on Monday.
Homework and any unfinished work from class is due the following day.





Class News
Contact Information:   www.dilago.weebly.com
Classroom:  321-633-3610  
Cell: 321-543-2157
Email: dilago.aimee@brevardschools.org
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